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Mersin Chamber of Commerce and Industry (MTSO) Chairman Şerafettin Aşut 

stated that Ro-Ro Call between Mersin port and Alexandria port has been 
decided to organize.  

 

There was a meeting called “Turkish-

Egypt business meeting” has been made 

in Egypt by The Union of Chambers and 

Commodity Exchanges of Turkey (TOBB) 

and Foreign Economic Relations Board 

(DEIK) in Oct 23-26, 2010. MTSO also 

attended to this meeting. In this 

meeting, Mr. Aşut indicated that “The 

agreement, which has been signed 

between Mersin and Alexandria 

Chambers of Commerce, is a good-will 

agreement. The company, which will 

organize the Ro-Ro calls, explained that 

“Calls can begin earlier”. This explanation 

is very satisfactory. Thus, Egypt has also added to the ro-ro list in addition to Trieste and 

Libya, Şerafettin Aşut said.  

 


